
17th March 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers

This notice is because your child has expressed interest in representing Fergusson in a
Sunday Football League.

The competition is held on Sundays between 9:00am-12:00pm at Hutt Rec. The season goes
from the 7th of May to the 25th of June.
Students will need to provide their own personal gear such as football boots, socks and
shinpads. Students will play in the Fergusson PE uniform. The competition organisers will
provide the team equipment.

We will require an adult per team to put their hand up to manage/coach. This involves
informing the team of their game times, organising the team on match day and providing
any pearls of wisdom!

The cost is $45 per child. This is due byMonday the 27th of March and is to be paid to the
school account: ASB 12-3142-0263715-00. In the reference please put “(childs name)
football”. Once we have received payment before Monday your child will be entered.

Please fill out the following google form byMonday the 27th of March to register your child:
https://forms.gle/gHSWvzfkB1F3dezj6

Any questions please email me.

Ngāmihi,

Kelly Wybourne
External Sports Coordinator
kwybourne@fergusson.school.nz
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